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Snow emergency declared in De Pere (Jan. 9-10, 2024) 
 
DE PERE – Due to potential significant winter weather and snow fall incoming, and in accordance with 
De Pere City Ordinance 150-10, the De Pere Chief of Police has declared a snow emergency starting on 
Tuesday, Jan. 9, 2024, at 5 am. This will last through Wednesday, Jan. 10, 2024, at 6 am. 
 
No parking on streets 
 
No vehicles should be parked on De Pere streets during this period to facilitate snow plowing 
operations.  Any parked vehicle in the roadway during this time is subject to enforcement action that 
could include being towed at the owner’s expense, if the vehicle poses a major obstacle for plowing.   
 
If the weather forecasts are accurate, this will be a lengthy snow event requiring multiple plow crew 
operational periods. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Also, please note, no on-street parking is allowed between 2 am and 5 am on weekdays in the City of 
De Pere. Therefore, regardless of the snow emergency, please keep your vehicles off the street at 
these times as well to aid public works’ crews and comply with City ordinance.  
 
Driver safety  
 
During this lengthy winter weather event, all residents are urged to reduce or eliminate any travel 
during this storm. If you need to be on the road for any reason, please drive carefully. Also, please give 
snowplow operators plenty of space to conduct their operations.  
 
Updates  
 
If any updates are provided on this matter, the City of De Pere will post information on its website 
(www.deperewi.gov), and the City of De Pere, De Pere Police Department, and De Pere Public Works 
will also post info on their various social media platforms.  
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